
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

April 16, 1998 

 

 

 

 

Mr. William H. Leary 

Senior Director 

Records and Access Management 

National Security Council 

Old Executive Office Building, Room 392 

Washington, D.C. 20504 

 

Dear Bill: 

 

I would like to thank you again for participating in our conference on Tuesday.  The Review Board 

and I were extremely pleased by the quality of the comments and the calibre of the participants.  We 

hope that it was informative for you as well. 

 

I trust that you received a copy of the letter I sent to Chuck Ruff yesterday.  To the extent that you 

think it is appropriate, we could try to discuss the Secret Service issue before it goes further.   

Please let me know what you think. 

 

Sincerely, 

 

 

 

T. Jeremy Gunn 

Executive Director 


